
Tropical Twirlers Beginner Dancing

From: Mike Gormley (mike@mike-gormley.com)

Date: Saturday, February 1, 2025 at 06:56 PM EST

Yes, we are dancing tomorrow, Sunday, February 2 for Beginners.   We are still accepting new dancers and frankly
would like to see you, if you haven't given square dancing a try. 

On another note, Superbowl Sunday is next week, February 9th.   Please let me know positively, if you want to dance or
not.   Game time is not until 6:30 pm so you would have time to return home to watch it.   Just let me know.   I will be
counting the Yes Votes and making  a determination whether it is worth holding the class on the 9th.  I will then re-notify
you all,  if we will dance or not.

First Christian Church
510 Poinsettia Ave
Sebring, FL

4 pm to 6 pm

$7 per person

-- 
Mike Gormley
Sebring, FL
Cell:  419-376-0557
www.Mike-Gormley.com
www.Facebook.com/Mike.Gormley.Caller

http://www.mike-gormley.com/
http://www.facebook.com/Mike.Gormley.Caller

